

CENTERVILLE CSD

Tom Rubel – Superintendent
Rhonda Raskie – Curriculum/Special Ed. Director
Matt Johnson – High School Principal
Karen Swanson – Howar Middle School Principal
Terri Schofield – Lakeview Elementary Principal
Julie Caraccio – Preschool/Lakeview Associate Principal
Rich Parker – Activities Director



September 1, 2020

Dear Parents, Staff and Community,

The purpose of this communication is to inform you the Centerville Community School District will be transitioning from an on-site, person to person educational delivery model to a hybrid model for the students in grades 6-12 (Centerville High School and Howar Middle School). `

The anticipated increased number of positive COVID-19 cases and the number of students in quarantine is the basis for this decision. Mitigating the spread of this virus is necessary and going to a hybrid model will enhance social distancing and provide additional time for sanitizing.

This hybrid model is going to be implemented for 6-12 grade students only, <u>NOT</u> Pk-5 students. Students at Lakeview and Centerville Preschool should not be impacted in any significant way.

The hybrid model will begin Thursday, September 3rd and will continue through Friday, October 2nd. During this time frame (Sept. 3 –Oct. 2) the hybrid model will be assessed and evaluated to determine if it needs to continue past Oct. 2nd.

This evening and/or tomorrow you will be receiving information from principals that will provide you with the details of the hybrid model.

In order for teachers and administrators to successfully transition into the hybrid model from the person to person model there will not be school on Wednesday, Sept. 2nd for Centerville High School and Howar Middle School Students. There will be a normal school day for Lakeview Elementary and Centerville Preschool students on September 2nd. Any questions or concerns you have should be directed to your child's principal or learning center.

It will continue to be a priority for the district to create and maintain learning environments that support social, emotional and academic growth for all of Centerville's students and your support is greatly appreciated as we work through this tremendous challenge.

These are challenging and stressful times and it's really important to do the absolute best we can for our kids.

Sincerely,

Tom Rubel Superintendent

#RedTogether